

Administration Office

2191 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, Ontario L6A 4W2 Tel 905-653-READ (7323) * www.vaughanpl.info

January 6, 2021

His Worship Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua and Members of Council City of Vaughan 2141 Major MacKenzie Drive Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:

This is to advise that Bruno Riga has submitted a letter of resignation effective November 13, 2020 from his appointed position as a Trustee of the Vaughan Public Library Board for the term 2019 – 2022.

Following discussion at the next Library Board meeting held on December 17, 2020, it was noted that at the start of the term of the current Board, that Maya Goldenberg had been appointed as a Trustee but declined to accept the appointment prior to the first meeting. The resulting vacancy at that time was not filled with a new appointment by Council.

At its meeting of December 17, 2020, the Vaughan Public Library Board approved the following resolution:

MOTION:

THAT the Board receive and accept the notification of resignation of Bruno Riga from his position as a trustee of the Vaughan Public Library Board.

AND THAT the Board notify the City of Vaughan Council about the vacancy,

AND THAT the Board request that the vacant trustee positions of Bruno Riga and Maya Goldenberg be replaced for the balance of the current term.

MOVED BY:

D. Da Ros-Presutti

SECONDED BY: M. Ferri

MOTION CARRIED.

Sincerely,

Margie Singleton Chief Executive Officer

cc:

Jim Harnum, City Manager, City of Vaughan Todd Coles, City Clerk, City of Vaughan